
   

Classroom News   
Class Name: Conway          Term : Spring 2 2025      Theme: Once Upon a Time 

What we have been learning Some photos of us! 

What a fabulous half term we have had! We 

started with preparing for our trip to the Pet 

Shop. The children loved being on the bus 

and were amazing in the Pet Shop – we saw 

all sorts of pets! We’re looking forward to 

planning more trips out in the local area 

soon. 

We then started our topic - Once Upon a 

Time.  

We have enjoyed many activities based on 

Goldilocks & the Three Bears and Jack & the 

Beanstalk. 

In English we have been matching pictures 

to pictures as well as communicating a 

choice from a small selection of options. 

Some of us have been labelling the 

characters from the traditional tales and 

sequencing the story. We also really enjoyed 

looking at the members of our own families 

and talking about them. 

In Maths we have explored size and height. 

We got to grips with big and small and used 

language to compare sizes. We have also 

used beanstalks and giants to explore height 

and used the words short and tall. Some of us 

began to use comparative language to talk 

about what they could see. 

We have continued with Hydro on a Friday 

and this has again been successful. The 

children are becoming so confident during 

their time in the water.  

We have also been continuing to transition 

the children to different locations within 

school. They are doing an amazing job! 

We’re so proud of Conway Class and look 

forward to see what the Summer term brings!  

Our next topic is ‘Bugs Life’ which will involve 

more stories, transitioning and exploring of 

our local environment. 

We hope you have a wonderful Easter break! 

Catherine, Emma, Nikki, Sarah and Amber 

 

                        

   

   

   

  

Important Dates: 
Tuesday 22nd April – First Day Term 5 

Monday 5th May – Bank Holiday Monday  

Friday 16th May – Pastoral Events 

Monday 19th May – Orthoptist  

Friday 23rd May – Last Day Term 5 

Monday 2nd June – First Day Term 6 


